From: Amanda Hoyt

To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Opposition to SB 1530
Date: Saturday, February 8, 2020 10:21:24 AM

Senator Dembrow and Committee members-

I am writing to express my opposition to SB 1530. This bill will be a detriment to our state. It
is one sided and should not be pushed through. If it was given to the citizens for a vote, we
both know it would fail.

Amanda Hoyt
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